
On Wednesday, 13 October, Mr Williams, Luke Hanson and some Year 5 & 6 pupils travelled to BGS Sports ground in Failand.   
We all had a great sporting morning  with North Somerset Athletics and everyone did very well.  Backwell Year 5 boys even won 
‘Silver’ in their category. Many thanks to Mr Williams & Mr Hanson for coming along and supporting us.  Congratulations to  
everyone that took part. 
 
Here are some words from some of our athletes… 
 
Arthur : 
I loved running in the Cross Country! It was so fun and I love running competitively. 
I enjoyed spending time with my friends and I also enjoyed watching my friends work so hard to get in the top ten (some of us may 
even get to race for North Somerset!). Thank you Mr. Williams and Luke – I had a lovely time! 
Ted: 
I really enjoyed the unexplainable feeling of running across the finish line and knowing all the effort was worth it! All the boys in 
year 5 worked really hard – I think all the teams did! I would love to do it again. I saw a lot of people I know from other schools and 
it was  
really exciting to see them after so long. 
Jess: 
I really liked how everyone tried their best and that is all that matters! I would definitely do it again if I had the chance! I had very 

supportive team mates who helped me get through without stopping. 


